OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER

BUILDING CONSTRUCTION DEPARTMENT
BUILDING DIVISION PAKUR

Email id :- eebedpakur@gmail.com

- BUILDING SAFETY CERTIFICATE

The school building DAV Public school, Pakur has been
inspected on 27.03.2023 by the Junior Engineer/ Assistant Engineer,
Building Construction Department, Building Division, Paku and
seems to be safe for the purpose of school. However during
construction the building had not been supervised by this office,
hence further comments regardlng failure of any part of building
structure, cannot be given, so for.

This certificate is valid for the year of 2023-24 only subjected
to regular upkeep and batlsfactory annual maintenance by school

management committee.
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Memo NO =- 281 . Dated:- 2T oR0n0r

Copy to :- District Education Officer cum District Programme Officer
Pakur with reference Principal, DAV Public School Pakur
Letter No. 224 Date 27.03.2023
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